
                                                                                                                                           

 

 

TREASURY DIVISION 

NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

The Treasury Division wishes to advise that the payment of Government 

Salaries and Pensions will be made on the undermentioned dates.  

 

DECEMBER 2019 

                           Salaries    -       Thursday December 19th, 2019 

                           Pensions   -       Friday December 20th, 2019 

 

 

CATHERINE LABAN 
COMPTROLLER OF ACCOUNTS 

 

DECEMBER 2019 PAYMENT DATES FOR 

GOVERNMENT SALARIES AND PENSIONS 


